

We had a lot of fun in April, we did some activities about coding again and talked a lot about Earth day. I hope we got some of them thinking more about recycling and picking up trash and some even suggested planting trees and cleaning up the ocean.

We only have one class in May but we will plan on going out with a bang, well an explosion of some kind! Our last class will be about eggs and we will see how strong they actually are. We will try standing on a box of eggs and see if they break. We will also do a fun egg drop. To celebrate the start of summer we will make our own ice cream!

This has been a great year for STEAM and I hope they enjoyed the class as much as we have. We had a lot of fun, some successes and some failures but I hope they learnt that it's ok if something doesn't work out we can just try again!

If anyone does get a pumpkin from baby pumpkin Jack please send me pictures. This is the first time we have done this experiment and I would love to see how it turns out.

Wishing you all a wonderful summer and Full STEAM ahead for a great kindergarten year!

Ms. Jess and Ms. Jamielynne